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Friday 18th September 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Apollo Class 
 
I am writing to inform you that Miss McGurk will be out of class for four days next week. She is due to 
have a minor procedure and given the current situation, she is required to isolate for three days 
beforehand.  
 
The class will be covered by Mrs Small and Mrs Burniston who of course were teachers in Year 5 last 
academic year. Miss McGurk will be joining certain lessons via Google Meet and so will still be in 
touch with her class.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Steve Mills 
Headteacher   
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